
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 9, 2017 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Richard Cobb, Director 
 
RE:  School Board Approval 
 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center 
Children’s Home Society/Christmas Lunch 
 
Munson Elementary 
FL Fish and Wildlife/Active Shooter & scenarios 
 
Oriole Beach Elementary 
Stacy Butler & Becca Wilhite/multi-vendor event 
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